
 

CRETE CEMETERY BOARD MEETING  

May 23, 2022 

Crete City Hall 

 

Kathy Statsny called the meeting to order at 4:07 p.m. with the Nebraska Open Meeting Law Act 

Members present: Gene Eggebraaten, Eleanor Henning, Kathy Stastny and Pam Busboom 

Present also was Tom Ourada, City Administrator and Brian Stork, Public Works Director 

Minutes of April 25, 2022 were read, Eleanor approved the minutes, Kathy seconded. Motion carried. 

The Treasurer Report was unchanged from last month. 

Old Business 

Brian reported the broken limb was removed from the gravestone in Blue Valley Cemetery. 

Plants have been purchased and hopefully with good weather planted this week. 

The position on the board still open, per ordinance must be a resident of Crete. 

On the wish list new directory building. 

New Business 

Discussion of the Columbarium and plaque font size. This will be action item for next month. 

The next meeting will be in June 27, 2022. 

The meeting was declared to adjourn at 4:23 p.m. 

 

Secretary 

Pam Busboom 


